
 

 

New Capitola Police Officer sworn in  
BRANTLY SANDRETTI  

Wednesday, January 7, 2015 
 The Police Department has welcomed Officer Brantly Sandretti to its sworn ranks of patrol. Officer 
Sandretti started his career with the City of Capitola in 2011 as a temporary Parking Enforcement Officer 
and as a volunteer Explorer. He would later become a full time Community Service Officer patrolling the 
Village and Esplanade area. Officer Sandretti attended the Basic Police Academy as a non-affiliate and 
then completed the training program to become a Reserve Police Officer. Officer Sandretti has been 
working as a Reserve Officer since June of 2014. It has been Officer Sandretti’s dream to be a Police 
Officer for the City of Capitola. Officer Sandretti fills the vacancy left by the retirement of Sergeant Matt 
Eller. Officer Sandretti lives in Santa Cruz and was accompanied at the swearing in by his father, several 
close family members and friends. Congratulations and welcome aboard! 

 


